
September 9, 2003 

TO: San Diego Region Conformity Working Group 

FROM: Elisa Arias, SANDAG 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of September 17, 2003 meeting 
 
 
The San Diego Region Conformity Working Group (CWG) meeting originally 
scheduled for Wednesday, September 17, 2003 has been cancelled. The next 
meeting of the CWG will be held on October 15, 2003. 
 
Please contact me at (619) 595-5336 or by e-mail at ear@sandag.org if you 
have any questions. 
 
EA/SK/jdk 
 
 


